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Friday 1st March 2024 

 

 

Dear parents and carers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ACTING HEADTEACHER:   MISS JESSICA MILLARD 

Parents’ evening 

Parents’ evenings this half term, for Reception to Year 6, will be on Wednesday 20th March and Tuesday 26th 

March (3.50pm-7pm). The bookings will open from the afternoon of Monday 4th March. 

 

Pine Class – Miss Jo Carver, who will be teaching Year 5 after Easter, will be attending both parents’ evenings so 

that Pine Class’s parents and children can have a 10-minute “meet and greet” with her on an individual basis. 

We would encourage the Year 5 children to come to this meeting as well, so that they are able to meet Miss 

Carver on a more 1:1 basis. We are planning for the whole class to spend some time with Miss Carver before the 

Easter holidays. Year 5 parents will still be sent home with a summary report of how their child is progressing in 

class in line with the rest of the school. 

 

 

 

 

Ash Class have been enjoying lots 

of different learning activities this 

week. They love getting outside as 

much as possible and making use 

of the undercover space when it is 

raining! 
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Have a lovely weekend and thank you for your continued support, 

 

 

 

Miss Millard 

Acting Headteacher 

       

Diary Dates: 

Thursday 7th March – World Book Day (£1 donation and wear pjs/onesies/loungewear – each child will take 

part in the PFA Slumber Party Stories, class-based activities and a class workshop) 

Wednesday 13th March – Reception phonics workshop for parents 

Thursday 14th March – Year 6 SATs workshop for parents  

Friday 15th March – EYFS to Year 6 Science Day (to celebrate Science Week – more information next week) 

and Red Nose Day 

Wednesday 20th March – Parents’ Evening (1) 

Monday 25th Match – Online Safety workshop for parents 

Tuesday 26th March – Parents’ Evening (2) 

Wednesday 17th April – KS1 Bournemouth Symphony Orchestra concert at Westlands.  

Wednesday 24th April – SEND Coffee Morning 

More information will be sent to the relevant parents for year group specific workshops. 

 

 

Online Safety Workshop 

I will be holding an Online Safety Workshop for parents on Monday 25th March at 3pm. For any parents 

who are unable to make this time, I will email a handout of the information shared at the workshop. 


